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At 3 pm on the final day (May 10) of the Purification Azalea Festival the “Holy Items Lottery Event” was 
held in the Main Hall of the Cheonseong Wanglim Palace (Heavenly Palace), immediately following the 
afternoon chanyang yeoksa. 
 
Prior to their departure for their European Tour, True Parents bestowed many holy items which were to be 
given out to the participants of the Purification Azalea Festival, each of which comes together with an 
official certificate of confirmation, issued by the Cheon Jeong Gung Museum. 
 
As many as 60 holy items were bestowed for this special event, and the members who filled the Main 
Hall waited with great excitement as they listened for their names to be called. 
 
Vice-President Rev. Myeong-gwan Lee, serving as emcee, stated, “These holy items were bestowed by 
True Parents prior to their departure on their European Tour. They wanted to give them to those 
participating in the Purification Azalea Festival.” With these words, he conveyed the love and care of 
True Parents, and their concern for this Purification Azalea Festival. 
 
The lottery was conducted by Rev. Gi-seong Lee, President of the Chung Pyung Heaven and Earth 
Training Center. Many members jumped up and screamed with excitement as they heard their names 
being called out. President Lee shook the hand of each winner, took a photograph together with them. 
 
For all the members who attended the event it was truly a time of receiving from the Heavenly Parent and 
True Parents the  Blessing of Heavenly Fortune. 
 
This Holy Items Lottery Event first started with the “Special Great Works to Commemorate the 15th 
Anniversary of Chung Pyung Works” (January 15-17, 2010), and up to the present time a total of 1,200 
holy items have been bequeathed to members. 
 
 


